
Dear Consultation Team,  
I am writing to respond to the draft London Plan consultation. I am pleased that the draft recognises 
the importance of green spaces but policies need to be stronger to give them adequate protection, 
in particular:  
• Protecting the Green Belt + light and air pollution, increasing biodiversity, and by giving 
stronger protection to mature trees and hedgerows. 
• Informal and formal outdoor sports facilities, including for ball sports, should be protected 
and enhanced. 
• A more strict approach is needed to reduce reliance on the private car, including reduced 
parking provision in new developments and promotion of more sustainable transport modes. 
• Excessive housing densities in new development should be resisted to protect the local 
character of London’s neighbourhoods. 
• Non-negotiable minimum quotas of affordable housing should be developed within the local plan 
area.  
 
I request that these points be taken into account.  
 
Regards, 
 
Paul Benedyk  
 


